
CARM QUESTIONAIRE 
 
 
Please indicate by placing an X in the appropriate box, which of the Board’s conclusions 
reflect your point of view.  If you disagree with all three of the Board’s conclusions, 
please enter your thoughts in the area provided. 
 

1. I agree that events and technologies have overtaken traditional 
organizations such as CARM and conclude that CARM is no longer 
relevant to Canadian modellers.   

 
2. CARM should continue to operate as it is currently structured.  

 
I am prepared to volunteer by starting a local Chapter, or by promoting 
CARM at local Train Shows and meets.  Please print name on line 
below. 
 
______________________________________ 

 
3. CARM should focus on the goal of creating a network of Canadian 

Modellers and reduce costs dramatically by becoming an Internet based 
organization.   

 
4. My view on CARM’s future direction is: 

 
____________________________________________________________
____________________________________________________________
____________________________________________________________
____________________________________________________________
____________________________________________________________
____________________________________________________________ 

 
 
Please return completed questionnaires to John Johnston at either: 
 
John Johnston 
41 Glenview Place, 
Hamilton, ON 
Canada 
L9C 6H9 
 
Or by Email to chair@caorm.org  
 
Questionnaires should be returned by the first week of November. 
 


